
Crossett City Council met April 15, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. in the Crossett Public Library.

Present: 	Mayor Crystal Marshall, City Attorney Tyler Mills

Councilmembers:	Dan Pevy, James Knight, CT Foster

Absent:	Clerk Treasurer Clark Terrell
	Councilmembers Chris Gill, Kerstin Mondragon, Sheila Phillips

Mayor Marshall stated that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss financial reports for the month of March, 2024.

Financial reports were presented and discussed.  

Mayor Marshall informed the council that the sewer committee has begun paying on-call time for employees who are checking stations and on-call on weekends and after regular business hours.  She added that for licensed employees, they are paying $300/week and $150/week for unlicensed employees.  They are paid this stipend in addition to any call outs they may receive.  Motion by Councilman Pevy, seconded by Councilman Knight to approve this fee.  Roll call vote.  All vote yes.  Mayor Marshall casted an affirmative vote to make this unanimous. 

Councilman Pevy asked if it would be feasible to change the street lights to LED lights.  Mayor Marshall said this has been looked into, but the initial cost would be astronomical.  Councilman Pevy inquired if it would be possible to make the changes as the bulbs have to be replaced.  This will be looked into more extensively.


Motion by Councilman Knight, seconded by Councilman Foster to close the finance meeting.  Roll call vote.  All vote yes.  Motion passed and meeting was closed.



_____________________________			______________________________
Clark Terrell, Clerk/Treasurer			Crystal Marshall, Mayor


